Mountain Plains Heritage Park Minutes          Board of Directors            August 4, 2021

Mountain Plains Heritage Park board, met on August 4, 2021, at the library with the following members in attendance: Christy Kessler, Megan Boggs, Rick Durfee, George Korhel and Vicky Gearhart. 
Minutes from June 9, 2021, were approved with no corrections. Minutes were emailed to board members, commissioners and Julie at City of Buffalo. 
Christy advised board members what bills had been paid since the June 6th meeting. Advised there was one bill that needed to be paid. 
Megan worked on and emailed the final budget for FY 7/21 to 6/30/22 on July 27th to State Department, County Clerk, Commissioners and City Hall. 
Megan printed off Local Government Finances (F-32) which is due 9/30/2021 to the Department of Audit. 
Rick advised he got the Jo Robinson sign hung at the swing. Advised that the person he had lined up to the take the wood at the lower park decided they did not want it. Members agreed to take to the landfill on work day. 
 A work day was agreed upon to take place on August 10th at the park. Will work on mowing, removing weeds, disposing of the wood and any other projects that need to be done. 
A motion was made to get a bid from Imagine That to replace the sign in the Southwest corner of the park. All members agreed. 
City delivered water to the Mountain Plains Heritage Park and Road and Bridge worked on the road going to the upper parking lot.
Next meeting will be Thursday, September 9, 2021, at 4:30 at the library.
 Respectfully Submitted 
Vicky Gearhart
